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I	have	been	a	full	time	farmer	at	Winchelsea	for	60	years	and	support	the	Aireys	Inlet	and	District
Association	submission	to	the	VEC	which	proposes	4	wards	each	with	2	or	3	councillors.

The	proposal	for	2	wards	in	Torquay,	one	coastal	from	Anglesea	to	Lorne	and	along	the	ridge	and
one	for	the	rural	living	and	farming	areas	around	Moriac,	Modewarre	and	Winchelsea	appears	to
give	a	balanced	representation	for	these	differing	communities	of	interest.


